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This past August Linda & I celebrated TWENTY YEARS of "doing" this ministry! It's so hard to
believe - to think we were just into our 50s when we arrived on TABLE ROCK LAKE. We were called
to pastor INDIAN HILLS BAPTIST chur ch (with 100% from the around 15 members at the time) "at
the end of Joe Bald Rd." And our wonderful Lord Jesus allowed us to build a good work for Him
during those more than 7 yr of that part of this ministry.

We then went FULL TIME with this ANCHOR MISSIONARY & PASTOR'S RETREAT. What a
blessing (meeting so many of God's choice servants) it has been! And, what a challenge it has been!
Especially in the area of finances. And yet, He has always supplied! Often through such unusual ways.
And many times through PASTORS (wish we could name them all) that stood with us in such difficult
time. THANK YOU MEN!

We (Linda & I) have learned what it means to live by faith! We have had NO SALARY in more than 45
yr of service to THE MASTER! No complaint - rather a testimony! GOD IS GOOD!

Because Of HIM,
HLG - Jer 33:3
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*ANCHOR MINISTRIES Missionary & Pastor's Retreat.*
170 Deckard Lane

Kimberling City MO 65686

Phone: 417-429-0843 or Cell # 417-766-3090
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